
           
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Amber Teacher - Miss Font 
Teaching Assistants - Miss Green and Mrs Rose 
HLTAs– Mrs Hackett and Mrs Chapman 
Diamond Teacher-  Miss Woods 
Teaching Assistants - Mrs Day and Mrs Huxter 
 
Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful half term. 
We are looking forward to some new learning & this term our 
topic is all about ‘Roald Dahl’. 

Reading books 
Each week your child is listened to reading 
their reading books as well as reading in 
different situations.  Reading is a tricky skill 
to master and your child will benefit from 
reading with you at home as 
much as possible to build 
confidence and fluency.   
 
Please ensure that your child’s 
reading book is brought into school every 
day.  Thank you! 

English:  We will be looking at a Charlie and 
the Chocolate Factory to write our own 
newspaper article, Revolting Rhymes for 
poetry and Matilda to write a rags to riches 
tale.  
 
 

Maths:  Length and Measure and Fractions. 
 

 
 

Science:  Our topic this term is Forces and Magnets. 
 

Topic:  We will be learning all about The Life of Roald Dahl 
and all of his travels. Also, we will look at the meaning 
behind his stories. 
 
 

PE:   On Thursdays, we will be following a 
tennis and tag rugby unit. 
 
 

PSHE:  Our topic this term is Initiative. 
Diamond Class will also be participating in 
sessions focussing on Diversity.  

Our topic in term 4 is  
Roald Dahl 

 P.E. is on Thursday  

Please could you ensure your child has 
their P.E. kit in school all 
week. Please remove 
earrings on these days - 
this is an important health 
and safety issue. 
Please ensure your child’s 
PE shoes fit. 

Water bottles 
Please could you ensure that your 
child brings a named drink bottle to 
school each day, to have in the 
classroom.  This should contain water 
only, no juice or squash please. 

Clothing 
Please make sure all items of your child’s 
clothing has their name on it.  It makes it much 
easier to reunite children with lost clothes and 
saves you the stress!   
 
Please use a permanent laundry marker or sewn 
in name labels as biro washes out easily. This 
includes their PE kit, coats etc.                     

PARENT EVENING 
 
We are holding parent evening on: 
 
Monday 16th March –3.30pm-7pm 
Tuesday 17th March - 3.30pm-7pm 
 
Appointment slips will been sent home soon. 
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Spellings will be coming home every Friday 
which your child will need to know by the 
following Friday.  
Please ensure that their spelling book is 
back in school every Friday. 
 
They need to complete 3 pieces of 
homework over the term. Please ensure 
that your child brings their homework 
after they have completed each piece.  
 
All homework books must be in school by 
Friday 21st March. Thank you. 


